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Dear  
 
I refer to the Australian Human Rights Commission decision dated 3 May 2018 in relation 
to Transport for NSW’s application for a temporary exemption from compliance with 
Section 2.1 Unhindered Passage and Section 2.2 Continuous Accessibility under the 
Disability Standards for Accessible Public Transport 2002 (Cth) (Transport Standards) for 
the land side components of Birchgrove ferry wharf. 
 
Following the decision of the Commission, Transport for NSW has engaged with the 
Inner West Council in the development of suitable options that meet requirements under 
the Transport Standards. 
 
In accordance to Section 2.1 of the decision, Transport for NSW wishes to inform the 
Commission that a further period of 3 months is required to continue discussions with the 
Inner West Council to reach agreement on a compliant solution. 
 
Due to the Christmas period, the Inner West Council has informed Transport for NSW 
that a determination on options presented may not be reached until February 2019. 
 
Transport for NSW understands that this may be published and publicly available as part 
of the exemption process. 
 
If you have any further questions, , Director Transport Social Policy, 
would be pleased to take your call on  or alternatively please email 

. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Executive Director Transport Policy 
Freight Strategy and Planning 




